
            
March 21, 2018         
 
 
 
TO: City Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Patrick Whalen, Planning Assistant 
  
 

TECHNICAL MODIFICATION TO THE STAFF RECOMMENDATION REPORT FOR 
CASE NO. CPC-2016-4520-CA; Citywide 
  

 The following technical correction needs to be made to the first Recommended Action on 
the cover page of the staff recommendation report to be considered at the City Planning 
Commission meeting on March 22, 2018, related to Item No. 11 on the meeting agenda. 

 
 
 1. Consider Determine based on the whole of the administrative record, that the proposed 

ordinance Project is exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant 
to CEQA Guidelines, Section 15308 (Class 8), and there is no substantial evidence 
demonstrating that an exception to a categorical exemption pursuant to CEQA Guidelines, 
Section 15300.2 applies. 

 
 

Additionally, the following technical correction needs to be incorporated into the staff 
recommendation report to be considered at the City Planning Commission meeting of March 
22, 2018, related to Item No. 11 on the meeting agenda.  

 
  
 The Notice of Exemption that was included in the staff recommendation report was 

unsigned. A new, signed version of this document has been attached to this form for 
inclusion into the report. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Item No. 11 
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